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The celebration is coming up and we have had to make a significant change to the event that we feel we
should inform you about. The fire chief brought to our attention that with the trees at the city park

having grown so tall and with the amount of people that view fireworks from the park each year we are

not able to meet fire code for that event. So to better serve the community we will be moving thatto a

new location and will be launching fireworks from the field at Mona Elementary. The park will be open

for viewing but residents will not be allowed to watch on the grass at the elementary school.

We are limited in options for locations in town but feel confident that this is a good change. Residents
are encouraged to be mindful of their animals during any celebration that involves fireworks and | know
you will be. If you have horses across from the school and are concerned they will not react well to the
noise, you are welcome to contact me and I will try to find a location on the sides of town to place them
for the night.

Sincerely,

Amy Stanley

Mona City Council



